Main Street Hensingham Whitehaven CA28 8QZ

www.hensingham.cumbria.sch.uk office@hensingham.cumbria.sch.uk 01946 690021



Dear Year 5 children and parents,

## Spring Term 1

Miss Cooper is really looking forward to working with you all this half term! She is looking forward to getting to know each of you a little more and she has really enjoyed the first few days of term with you.

Here's a little bit of information about what we will be getting up to in the first half term:

We will continue our core learning every morning with a focus on English and maths and then we will study a range of foundation subjects in the afternoon. We are very excited to be reading 'Macbeth' in our whole class reading sessions and in English we've started with writing a formal review.

Our science this half term focuses on Animals, including humans and we have a very exciting workshop planned tomorrow for Y5. The STEM centre from Sellafield are coming in to deliver a Space and Earth workshop, building on and cementing your learning from last term's science lessons.

In PE we have Chantal from Whitehaven Academy coming in each week to deliver cricket coaching and in Design and Technology bridge building is the plan as we learn about structures.

PE will be every Monday and Tuesday.

Just a reminder that homework is being set weekly on Times Tables Rock Stars and Spelling Shed (you were all given log ins for these before Christmas) and you should be reading at home regularly with an adult.

Please don't hesitate to contact school if there is anything you'd like to discuss, and we thank you for your continued support.

We are very very proud of our Y5 class!!

Mrs Brotherhood and Miss Cooper

